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Kristen Mueller

From: stormwater@uctx.gov
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 1:39 PM
To: ccox6@wm.com
Subject: Alley Closure GIS
Attachments: AlleyTrashClosureWebApp.pdf

Mr. Cox, 
 
Hello. This is Wes Keller with the City of Universal City. Per our phone discussion this afternoon, I am trying to set up a 
web app where people can put in their address to see if they are affected by the alley closure that’s going on. I have 
narrowed down the parcels to those which back up to the alleys where you provide trash service. Would you mind 
having someone eliminate parcels which normally have trash pickup in the front? I would really appreciate it. 
 
Here is a map for someone to mark up. 
 
Wesley Keller 
City of Universal City 
 
stormwater@uctx.gov 
210-659-0333 x722 
 
2150 Universal City Blvd 
Universal City, TX 78148 

 
 


